
Submit on Time

COVID-19 Vaccination 
Data Submitted to NHSN

All skilled nursing homes are required to 
report staff and resident COVID-19 

vaccination data to NHSN per CMS memo 
(QSO-21-19-NH) by 11:59 on June 13. 

Get Trained

Don’t Wait
As of May 30, 195 facilities submitted 
resident data and 184 facilities 
submitted staff data. 

195
184

View training slides here. Ask for help by 
emailing nhsn@cdc.gov or RA-
DHHAI@pa.gov

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/qso-21-19-nh.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/pdfs/ltc/covidvax/weekly-covid-reporting-508.pdf
mailto:nhsn@cdc.gov
mailto:RA-DHHAI@pa.gov
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